
     

 

 

 

HPV vaccination campaign 

Dear Year 8 Parents/Carers 
 

Important action required by 04/03/2022 
 

Could we kindly ask that all parents/carers access the below link 
 
https://econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk/ (Use google chrome) 
 
This will provide you with useful information about the forthcoming HPV vaccination campaign 
and will enable you to make an informed decision about your child’s vaccinations and health. 
Please complete your child’s HPV consent form even if you DO NOT want your child to receive 
this vaccination by Friday 04/03/22, as this will avoid you receiving further follow up 
correspondence from our service and assist with campaign delivery. 
All year 8 children are offered the HPV vaccination which protects them against a range of HPV 
related cancers. 
This HPV vaccination is a two-dose programme and you will be consenting to both doses. 
If you wish to change your decision or amend your form at any time after submission, you must 
contact the immunisation service. 

 

Please do not re-submit a further consent form. 
 
We hope this information is helpful. If you would like to discuss anything further or require support, 
please do not hesitate to contact the immunisation service on 0151 295 3833 
 
Paper copies of consent form can be requested from the school. Contact the school medical room for 
further information. 
 
Many Thanks, 
 
Liverpool School Based Immunisation Services 
 

https://econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk/

